
MINUTES 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION MEETING 

March 15, 2021 

 

 HOLD a public hearing and consider an ordinance amending Chapter 31 of the Code of 

Ordinances of the City of Killeen; providing for amendments to the City’s fencing 

standards.  

 

 Mr. Byrum briefed the Commission on the proposed amendment to the fencing standards.   

 

Vice Chairman Minor opened the public hearing.  With no one wishing to speak, the 

public hearing was closed.  

 

 Commissioner Ploeckelmann made a motion to approve PH-6 with the condition that Sec. 

31-854 be modified to state that “repair of an existing fence with like materials of original 

construction and with no change to the original design or placement shall be allowed 

without a permit for any improvement that does not exceed twenty-five (25) feet of the 

original fence during a twelve-month period.”   

 

Commissioner Hodges seconded, and the motion passed by a vote of 6 to 0.  

 


